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Media Release 
 

Monday, 25 March 2024 

New name reflects identity of Calvary at Kingswood 

  

New signage reading Calvary Kingswood is the official public notice of a name change for the residential 

aged care home previously known as Mitcham. 

Located in the Adelaide suburb of Kingswood, the installed signage is the final step of a name change 

first proposed following Calvary’s acquisition of the home in 2021. 

Since taking over the home, Calvary has invested more than $250,000 to improve the comfort and care 

of residents, and to better support staff.  

Calvary General Manager South Australia – Aged Care, Ryan Midgley, said the name change marked the 

formalised beginning of a new era for Calvary at Kingswood.  

“At Calvary, it is our practice to name our residential aged care homes and hospitals after the suburb 

they are located in to honour the place and the local community and I’m delighted the new name is now 

official,” Mr Midgley said.  

“The new signage complements the revamp Calvary Kingswood has undergone over the past couple of 

years, including a complete refurbishment of the kitchen, repainting the home, making structural 

improvements and improving the outdoors with new gardens and walkways for the residents to enjoy,” 

Mr Midgley said.  

Calvary Kingswood Home Manager, Skye Cavallo, said there would be no change to the quality care 

provided and the same staff would continue to work at the home. 

“The transformation of Calvary Kingswood over the last few years has been welcomed by staff and 

residents. It is now a modern home with a name that represents our community,” Ms Cavallo said.  

“I’m incredibly proud of the care we provide at Calvary Kingswood, and this name change, coupled with 

the improvements to the home, reflects our commitment to continue providing high quality care that our 

residents deserve. 

To find out more about Calvary Kingswood, please visit 

https://www.calvarycare.org.au/ourservices/residentialagedcare/kingswood-adelaide. 
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About Calvary: 

In 1885, six courageous Sisters sailed into Sydney to continue the mission of Venerable Mary Potter and the 

Sisters of the Little Company of Mary to care for those in need. Thus began Calvary’s enduring legacy of 

care in Australia. Today, we continue their mission, in our hospitals, home and virtual care services, 

retirement living and residential aged care homes across five states and two territories.  

 

For more information, visit www.calvarycare.org.au. 

http://www.calvarycare.org.au/

